SCRIPT – TENANT PROVIDES DECLARATION TO THE COURT
The CDC federal eviction moratorium requires landlords not to evict tenants in certain situations. However, the moratorium does not affect the requirement for this court to follow Texas law regarding eviction suits. The landlord may choose to place this case on hold until the CDC moratorium is over, which is currently scheduled to be October 3, 2021. If they do not place the case on hold, and you believe the moratorium should require them to do so, you can consult an attorney to discuss your options. Legal assistance contact information can be found at www.tjctc.org/SRL. 


